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The Dutch government plans to reduce the maximum duration of the 30% ruling from 8 to 5 years as 

of January 1st, 2019. There will be no transitional period for current 30% holders. In other words, the 

reduction will already have an impact for both employers and employees as of the start of the new 

year. Obviously I could have written another article about how unfair this is. However, with Glomotion 

I always try to find a fresh angle. Therefore, below you will find various options to limit the financial 

impact of the announced amendment to the duration of the 30% ruling.  

Do you want to know more? Give me a call at 06 18186614 or send an e-mail to henri@glomotion.nl

 

http://www.glomotion.nl/

